
Please send CV to:

Charles Neal, M.D., Ph.D. at cneal@kapiolani.org and
Ruthie Camello-Reyes at ruthier@kapiolani.org
1319 Punahou Street, Honolulu, HI 96826
Phone: 808-983-6931
Fax: 808-983-6086

Kapi‘olani Medical Specialists, a physician group practice on O‘ahu, is seeking a Neonatology
Hospitalist interested in providing clinical care at Kapi‘olani Medical Center for Women &
Children. Participation in research and teaching through the University of Hawai‘i, John A.
Burns School of Medicine is also available. Candidates would join a 22 member division,
including Hospitalists and NNPs, and 11 Neonatologists staffing a 50-bed NICU. Candidates
should be Board Eligible/Certified. Competitive salary and full benefits.

Neonatology Hospitalist in

Beautiful Hawai‘i


